
Weekly Update – September 13-17, 2021  

 

Welcome Back! 

 

Attendance  

Should you need to report an absence, please use the School Messenger, which is available 

through the Parent Portal.  You can report absences for same day, or for future dates.  You can 

also report early departures and late arrivals. 

Covid Attestations 

We are back at school, and we want to ensure everyone stays safe.  With this in mind, below are 

some mandatory items to be addressed. 

The “Return to School Attestation”, on the Parent Portal MUST be completed prior to any 

students attending school on Monday, September 13, 2021.   Any students that do not have this 

on line form completed will not be allowed to attend school until it has been completed.  Parents 

will be contacted on Monday should their students be at school without the completed attestation 

form. 

Daily calendars are also being sent home and must be initialled by a parent each morning to 

confirm that they have checked their child for Covid-19 symptoms. 

Dropping Items Off 

We are not able to accept items dropped off during the day.  Please have a check list, and ensure 

your student has all items required each day. 

Personal Items 

Please ensure ALL personal items (back packs, water bottles etc.) are labelled with first and last 

name of the student.  We do not have a lost & found, and we want to ensure items are returned to 

the proper student. 

Water Bottles  

Please ensure your child comes with a water bottle each day.  We are extremely limited on cups, 

and cannot guarantee that we will have one available. 
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